
 

 

OFFICIAL 

 
 
 

Matt Gorman           Ref:PA2403250 

C/- Matt Gorman 
LiquorPlan 
Ballan VIC 3342  
applications.liquorplan@com.au 

 
 

Dear Matt Gorman, 
 
Application for Planning Permit PA2403250 
2 Convention Centre Place South Wharf VIC 3006 
 
I refer to the above matter submitted to the Minister for Planning on 2/10/2024. 
 
This matter has been allocated to Chrisanthy Semertzidis and is currently under assessment.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Chrisanthy Semertzidis on 03 5172 2332 or email 
chrisanthy.semertzidis@transport.vic.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Sue Wood 
Manager, Development Approvals and Design 
 
3/10/2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Any personal information about you or a third party in your correspondence will be protected under the provisions of the Privacy and 
Data Protection Act 2014. It will only be used or disclosed to appropriate Ministerial, Statutory Authority, or departmental staff in 
regard to the purpose for which it was provided, unless required or authorized by law. Enquiries about access to information about 
you held by the Department should be directed to foi.unit@delwp.vic.gov.au or FOI Unit, Department of Transport and Planning, 
GPO Box 2392, Melbourne, Victoria 3001. 
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